
Diocesan Office: 
Tel : 784-456-1895 
Fax: 784-456-2591 

THE DIOCESE OF THE WINDWARD l!iLAI\ID!i 

Email: diocesewi@vincysurf.com 

The Rt.Rev'd C. Leopold Friday, B.A., M.A. 

P. 0. Box 502, 
St. Vincent & 

the Grenadines 
West Indies 

Bishop's Message on the tooth anniversary of the founding of the Anglican High School, 
St. George's, Grenada 

Sing to the Lord a new song, for he has done marvelous things. {Psalm 98:1) 

I greet you on the 100th anniversary of the founding of the Anglican High School, St. George's, Grenada. 

I invite you to join me in giving thanks to God for the vision of Archdeacon Walton who founded the 
Church of England High School {for girls), in September, 1916, as it was known then. His vision was to 
provide a secondary education for girls in Grenada, so that they may take their rightful place in caring and 
providing for their families and contributing positively to the governance and development of Grenada. 
On this 100th anniversary we are proud of the many achievements of the School over the years in 
academics, sports and other extra curricula activities. Archdeacon Walton's dream has been and 
continues to be fulfilled, beyond his wildest imagination. 

During these hundred years the Anglican High School received support and contributions from the 
Government of Grenada, the Ministry of Education, members of the Governing Body, the Principals and 
members of Staff both academic and ancillary, the Parent Teachers Association, Parents, Students, Past 
Students, various institutions both commercial and private and well-wishers for which we are most 
grateful. 

As you celebrate one hundred years, this is a good time to reflect on your achievements, successes and 
weaknesses for you now have a tradition to uphold and to pass on. There must have been some values, 
ideals, principles, positive and unique traits and characteristics which you have developed over the years, 
which have been etched in the character, attitude, and personality of those who have passed through 
your hallowed walls. These must not be left to fall by the way side, but documented for posterity. They 
ought to be passed on from generation to generation of students of the Anglican High School. 

On behalf of the Diocese of the Windward Islands, I take this opportunity to congratulate the Principal, 
Ms. Madeline Baptiste, Staff and Students of the Anglican High School, St. George's Grenada, Archdeacon 
Christian Glasgow and other members of the Governing Body, Parents and Guardians on your one 
hundredth anniversary. May you continue the good work which you have started and may God's 
blessings be with you now and always, as you face and respond to the challenges of education in the 
twenty first century. Once again congratulations. Jubilate Deo! 

Blessings and peace! 

The R . Rev' d C. Leopold Friday 
Bishop of the Windward Islands 


